
 
 

IMPORTANT GUIDELINES for ALL NEW BATCH STUDENTS 

(Admitted in 2021) to ATTEND OFF-LINE CLASSES 

 

1. The classes for all the new batch students admitted for session 2021-22 will 

be commenced from 22 November, 2021 purely through off-line mode. 

Hence, all the students are required to report on the said date without fail. 

2.  The Induction Program is scheduled for all the students from 22-27 

November, 2021. In order to be acquainted with the University Systems, all 

the students are mandatorily required to report for the Induction Program. 

3. The detailed program schedule for the Induction Program will be posted on 

the University Website shortly. All the students are advised to visit the 

University Website from time to time for any updates. 

4. The decision for conducting all the classes through Off-line mode has been 

finalized by the University p rimarily for the Upliftment of the skills of all 

the students through practical classes and various other activities. 

5. All the students are required to follow the COVID Guidelines strictly as 

informed by Central / State Government from time to time. 

6. In order to attend the off-line classes, all the students are required to 

download the Consent-Form from the University website and submit the 

same duly signed by the parents. 

7. Further, all the students are required to be Vaccinated (minimum I-Dose) if 

you are above 18 years and submit the Vaccination Certificate to their 

respective Deans / HODs on 22 November, 2021. 

8. Students are required to use Masks within the Campus, carry their own 

sanitizer and maintain Social Distance strictly. 

9. The students are required to refer the University website for their Academic 

Calendar of the current semester. 

Registrar 


